Intelligent Mechatronic Systems inc. 519.745.8887 519.745.9774
435 King Street North, Waterloo ON
Canada N2J 225

To

The Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Subject: V57-IL04 and ATCB008711 Temporary Confidentiality of some documents.
Dear Sir/ Madam

Our application for certification of the above device was approved in Feb 2010. At that time we
listed document “Block Diagram” as temporary confidential by mistake. We have realized now that
this document is important for our overall IP protection and wish to make it permanent confidential.

It is therefore, requested to treat the “Block Diagram” in above project as a permanent confidential
document.

Thank you very much,

Sincerely,
JQ_—//
In Rahim

Sr. Hardware Designer

T: (519) 745 8887 x 4245
Email: irahim@intellimec.com



